
 

Memo 

Deputy General Manager, Environment & Infrastructure 

 Page 1 of 1 

To: Administrator 

Cc: Governance Manager 

From Deputy General Manager, Environment & Infrastructure 

Date: 22/08/2016 

Subject: Item 8.4 – Improved Management of Sporting Facilities and Revised 
Sportsground Fees 

Record 
Number 

2016/276931 

 

Regarding Item 8.4 - Improved Management of Sporting Facilities and Revised 
Sportsground Fees, please note that the correct revised sportsground fee for seniors is 
in fact $16.70, and not $16.80 as quoted in the Business Papers. 
 
In view of this, the recommendation of Deputy General Manager Environment & 
Infrastructure should read as follows: 
 

That: 

A. Council note the significant work to date to implement a single coordinated 
approach for the planning and management of sporting facilities.   

B. The General Manager be given the authority to enter into an agreement, 
based on the Draft Principles (11 August 2016), with the Manly Warringah 
Pittwater Sporting Union regarding the planning and management of the 
Northern Beaches Council sportsgrounds and facilities. 

C. Council place the revised Northern Beaches seasonal sportsground user 
fees, which have been equalised across the LGA to be $12.40 for junior 
players and $16.70 for senior players, on public exhibition for a period of 28 
days from August 2016 until September 2016. 

 

 

 

Ben Taylor  
Deputy General Manager, Environment & Infrastructure 


